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April 18, 2022

Sheri Johhston                          
499 Wiseman St.                      .
Hansen,  ID. 83334

Dear Sheri:

This Letter of Appreciation offers our sincerest “THANK YOU” for the generous donation you made to our Association.

The Board of Directors, and many other hard-working individuals, strive to take action in areas that promote the history of the AC-119 Gunships, and acknowledge the efforts of those airmen involved with our mission. Your donation will go a long way toward allowing us to continue those efforts. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]I did not have the honor to know your uncle Fred. We were “over there” at different times and places. But I have had  the pleasue to meeting and become acquainted with your aunt Karen during quite a number of Association reunions.  They both were special members of our Association, and our memories of them will be forever part of our history.

I wish you all the best going forward.

Sincerely,

[image: ]


Michael Drzyzga
President 
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